From: Al Fournier <fournier@cals.arizona.edu>
Subject: Re: EPA Issue: Response Needed!
Date: March 13, 2009 5:07:46 PM GMT-07:00
To: Peter Ellsworth <peterell@cals.arizona.edu>

All,

Please feel free to forward this to anyone you may notice | did not have included on the email. | know there are several in TX that did not get this, and hope Roy, David,
and Charles will make sure it gets to the right people. | need feedback very soon (at least by Wednesday of next week). The attached word document will provide
information for the National Cotton Council to state the initial benefits and need of imidacloprid for the cotton industry. Some of you may realize there will be challenges
ahead. The new administration has already indicated they will change the length of time provided for public comments to federal register notices. Thank you for your
response.

Regards,

Don Parker

Manager, Integrated Pest Management
National Cotton Council

P. O. Box 2995

Cordova, TN 38088-2995
901.274.9030
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Dr. Al Fournier
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